
HELPING PATIENTS PAY FOR CARE

The Patient Access Network Foundation, commonly known as PAN, 
is an independent five-oh-one-cee-three organization that’s dedicated 
to providing underinsured patients with financial assistance. We focus 
on patients with life-threatening, chronic and rare diseases. The Patient 
Access Network Foundation has created a unique model for taking 
care of patients. We provide the financial assistance that they need but 
we’re also aligning with leading patient advocacy organizations like the 
American Liver Foundation to provide education and support services to 

patients. In 2015 we forged an alliance with the American Liver Foundation. The purpose of the Alliance 
is to help patients with hepatitis C get the education and support services they need. I was born in Brooklyn 
and I’ve been living over here on the East Side now for twenty-five years. I have three kids and I have four 
grandchildren. They live in the Poconos. I used to go every week. We went all over and after I got sick, I 
stopped. I went into my doctor and he said, Gilda, you have hepatitis C. Then he said, you know, have faith 
because there’s something that can help. Then Nancy called me. She was so nice. They called me every week 
and I appreciate from the bottom of my heart. Gilda was referred to us from the PAN Foundation in January 
of 2016. I actually spoke with her during the first week of February and was happy to have a conversation 
with a person who was so very excited about having been approved for treatment for hepatitis C. She had 
some questions about the medicine that she was prescribed so we were able to talk about the specific medicine, 
also what dietary guidelines were important for her to stay healthy. The American Liver Foundation is a 
national not-for-profit organization that advocates and supports liver patients and their families around 
the country through our divisions. We work with liver patients and their families as well as their medical 
professionals to assist them in any way that we can. One of the most critical aspects of the fact that there 
is now a cure is that it comes at a cost and we have been, as the American Liver Foundation, adamant in our 
efforts to make sure that patients secure the treatment that has been prescribed for them and, fortunately 
in that effort, we have teamed up with the PAN Foundation that has been an incredible ally making sure 
that patients actually do have access to that treatment and get cured. Since 2015, thousands of patients 
have benefited from the education and support services provided by the American Liver Foundation. Well, 
I’m really looking forward to live a little longer and I’m so happy. I’m looking forward to tell people about 
it. When my family found out that I had got the money, the grant, they was so happy they cried. You know 
because it wasn’t for them helping me I wouldn’t be here now. It has changed my life back. It’s made me who I 
was at the beginning, before I got this. I can go and be a human being again.


